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Important Dates 

 

January 1st 

EDCC is closed  

for Winter Break. 
 

January 2nd-7th 

January tuition due.  

 

January 7th 

Last day to pay  

December tuition.  If     

received after 6 PM, 

please add a $45 

late fee. 
 

January 21st 

EDCC is closed  

for MLK Jr.õs Day. 

Dear EDCC Green Parents, 

  

             Happy New Year!  2019 is finally here!  I hope you all had a fantastic 

winter break and are ready to start the new year fresh!  

  

             I wanted to thank you for all your support and gratitude.  We truly     

appreciate it and are incredibly honored to work with such an awesome        

community. We look forward to another great year with you and your amazing 

children.  Thank you for choosing us to take care of your children. 

 Our play, ñThe Holiday Road Tripò was a success!  The children and 

teachers worked hard to make it a great show for all of you and I couldnôt be 

more proud of all of them.  They did an amazing job!  

 For the month of January, both the Cubs and Lions themes will be the 

winter wonderland.  The Cubs will make a blizzard in a jar, learn about some 

winter Olympic games like curling and the luge while the Lions will learn about 

the Northern lights and make a snowball launcher. 

  

 Just a friendly reminder that if your child has an after-school activity or 

will be absent at EDCC, please inform us by calling (925) 829 5538 or write in 

the communication binder by the sign in/out table. 

  

 If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact me 

and I will be more than happy to assist you. 
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Daisy Beckwith 

EDCC Director, Green Site 

 

 The weather is changing and the temperatures are dropping  and  

dressing your child appropriately for the weather is encouraged. If the weather 

permits, EDCC children are sent outdoors for recess and P.E. for some exercise 

and most importantly fresh air. We ask parents to label coats, jackets, hats and 

gloves. We thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
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A snippet from  
our play 

òThe Holiday Road Tripó 

  


